KIRBY EXPLORATION COMPANY OF TEXAS

February 12, 1988

State of New Mexico

0Oil Conservation Division

P. 0. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88241-1980

Re: Maxwell #2-E
Sec. 6, T3S, R38E
Lea County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

This letter is in response to your letter of February 4, 1988, in
which you give notice of the cancellation of the intention to
recomplete the above-mentioned well.

As outlined on the enclosed C-103, the work suggested was com-
pleted in a timely manner. It was the unintentional failure on
my part to follow up with a subsequent veport that created this
situation.

I wish to apologize for all inconveniences caused and request
that if any other requirements need be fulfilled, please contact
me at your earliest opportunity.

Very truly yours,
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Enclosure

1717 St. James Place, P.O. Box 1745, Houston, Texas 77251, Phone 713-629-9370



